
 
Dear Legislators, 
 
There are 400 million privately owned firearms and hundreds of billions (with a “b”) of rounds of 
ammunition in the hands of U.S. citizens.  If guns were a problem, blood would be flowing in our streets 
knee deep from coast to coast!  And while all of you on both sides of the political aisle continue to argue 
over guns, innocent adults and schoolchildren continue to die at the hands of deranged killers who are 
NOTHING like the people that SB 978 would impact. 
 
The 2nd Amendment is a Right, not a privilege, and guns are NOT the problem!  Please stop wasting state 
resources arguing over guns and START WORKING TOGETHER TO FIGURE OUT WHAT THE ACTUAL 
PROBLEMS ARE SO SOLUTIONS CAN BE REALIZED!  
 
This Democrat says “NO” on SB 978; “NO” to creating criminals out of people who are NOT THE 
PROBLEM! 
 
Matt Dapkus 
 
Loving Father 
Faithful Husband 
Responsible, Law-Abiding Oregon Gun Owner 
 


